03.9.2024

Notice

Due to administrative reasons, Request for Proposal (RFP) for selection
of Banking Partner for NIFT Head Office and its Campuses vide
reference no. 1502(10)/Accts HO/UBI/Op New Bank A/c/2018 dated
31.01.2024 is being scrapped & the fresh EOI will be published in due

course with revised criterion.
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(S P Singh)

Deputy Director (F&A)
NIFT Head Office, New Delhi




